From: To:

Allyson D"Ovidio

Subject: Re speed bumps on Orr/Meadow Wood/Bob O link Rd

Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:28:52 PM

To the General Committee:

We live at _____, Mississauga. We have been living here for over 13 years and have a good "feel" for the neighborhood and its issues.

We want to be on record as supporting Don Carter and Sharon Cuthbertson's comments.

We will also add that we are NOT against controlling traffic speed in the neighbourhood, but speed bumps and bollards are NOT the best approach.

Police officers with photo radar and/or traffic cameras will generate money for the City and slow traffic.

Speed bumps COST the City money.

The number of speed bumps being proposed frankly is silly. The number is excessive.

Speed bumps increase pollution as vehicles have to accelerate back up to road speed after decelerating to pass over the speed bumps.

Speed bumps take a toll on all vehicles, especially those of local residents.

As a former Toronto Firefighter of 31 years, I have driven MANY different fire trucks in MANY circumstances, and I can absolutely assure you that speed bumps <u>DO</u> slow emergency response times, especially for larger fire trucks, ie. Aerials (ladder trucks).

We would also like to be on record as stating that we feel the survey was manipulative and biased in favor of speed bumps.

We do miss Pat Mullin's common sense and her support of her constituents.

Andrew Ganguly and Maureen Shaw

